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September 30, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: SOLID WASTE ANNUAL MAINTENANCE FEE FOR FY 2023 
  TENNESSEE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION FUND – 
  PUBLIC CHAPTER 417 
  RECYCLING EXEMPTION FOR EKAMOR RESOURCE CORPORATION 
 
 
Dear Ms. Rives: 
 
 
EKAMOR Resource Corporation has been classified and permitted as a “Solid Waste Processing Facility” by the State of 
Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation. Our facility is a research, development and demonstration facility 
(SWP710001586). Due to supply chain issues, we are still in the development phase of the business. We have tested several 
different machines, and as of today have ran 3000 lbs. of material, of which 750 lbs. have been returned to a landfill. 
 
Pursuant to Tennessee Rule 0400-11-01-.07(1)(b)4. EKAMOR Resource Corporation is requesting a recycling exemption to 
the annual maintenance fee, as we have recycled 75% of the materials received within our plant.  
 
Based on the letter dated August 1, 2022, outlining the requirements for exemption from the annual maintenance fee, 
EKAMOR Resource Corporation should qualify for this exemption. 
 
Please advise if there is additional supporting documentation or information that is needed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kelly Warbis 
CEO 
 
 
 
 

 

 


